
 

29th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I have received confirmation from the family of the student who was a close contact 
of someone who had contracted COVID-19 that all members of the family have 
received negative tests results to COVID-19. The student will continue to observe the 
appropriate isolation protocols and we keep the family in our thoughts and prayers 
for what is a very challenging experience. 
 
As a school community we will continue to exercise a high level of caution including 
the 5 S's and mask wearing. 
 
Regards 

 
Matthew Byrne 
Principal 
 


